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Memo 
To: Jason Bud  

Subject: York River 1 Subdivision (12T-22-001) 

File: EcoVue Project No: 20-2032 

Date: February 14, 2025 

 

Dear Jason,  

Please find our responses attached as per comments dated December 7, 2023, from Greer 
Galloway, comments dated November 30, 2023, from MECP and an email received July 16 2024 
from your office.  As such, the following is attached:  

1. Letter from Cambium Inc. dated July 22, 2024, regarding slope stability and erosion hazard 
limit.  

2. Stage 1 and 2 Archaeological assessments prepared by Archaeological Consultants Canada 
dated September 24, 2024.  

3. A submission by Cambium Inc. was made to MECP January 21, 2025. No communication has 
been received at this time from MECP. Any comments received will be passed onto the 
County.  

Should you require anything further to move forward with draft approval, please let us know as soon 
as possible.  

Yours sincerely, 
 
ECOVUE CONSULTING SERVICES INC. 

 
Ashlyn Kennedy B.E.S. MCIP, RPP  
Intermediate Planner  
 
  


